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4th September 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

UPDATE: START AND END OF SCHOOL DAY 

Further to yesterday’s newsletter I would like to thank you for continuing to work with us to get 
the drop off and collection times at Telford Infants as safe as we can for the whole school 
community. Overall the feedback regarding the start and end of the day is very positive. 

However, I am aware that parents who have earlier time slots for a sibling at the Junior school 
and a later one with us are having to wait in between these times. This has resulted in some 
parents coming onto the Infant site outside of their time slots which defeats the principle of 
keeping the number of people on site at one time to a minimum. 

I have arranged to meet with Mr Siviter on Monday to discuss this and I shall get back in touch 
with you as soon as I am able to do so. In the meantime to those of you this affects please 

understand that we are doing our very best get this right but have little room to manoeuvre 
under both the government guidelines for social distancing and teaching time and the layout 
and size of the school site. 

Finally, my staff are working exceptionally hard to ensure the safety of everybody following the 
stringent guidelines set by the government and the terms of our Full Reopening Risk 
Assessment and I ask that you treat them with courtesy and respect. We always welcome 
feedback from parents and if you have any comments, queries or concerns about the systems 
and processes that have been put in place please contact the school office by email or phone 
and somebody will get back to you.  

Wishing you all a happy weekend. 
Yours sincerely, 

SA Oustayiannis 

 
Mrs Siân Oustayiannis                                                                   
Headteacher                                                                               
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